
“Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

I am writing to you today about Father Alan Jupin, who served Our Lady of Fatima for many years.

Father Jupin, who died last year, has been added to the Diocese of Albany’s List of Offenders. That action was taken in response to five allegations that he had sexually abused minors in the 1970s, ‘80s, and ‘90s.

The Diocesan Review Board, the panel that is charged with investigating allegations of clergy sexual abuse in our Diocese, commissioned an independent investigation of the allegations against Father Jupin and found reasonable cause to accept the allegations of abuse as credible. The Review Board has recommended Father Jupin be added to the List of Offenders, and I have accepted this recommendation.  
My decision is in accordance with both the U.S. Bishops’ Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People and our own Albany Diocese zero-tolerance policy for sexual abuse of children by clerics. 

We as a Church and as individual Catholics have a solemn moral responsibility to do all we can to ensure children are safe in every Catholic place, and we are committed to meeting that responsibility.

If you are aware of any abuse or misconduct involving any child, please contact a law enforcement agency right away. This is our diocesan policy, it is the right thing to do, and it is crucial to the protection of children. Our Albany Diocesan Assistance Coordinator is also available to help you at any time. His telephone number and contact information are available on the diocesesan website: www.rcda.org/protectingchildren.
I thank you for your attention today. Please know that my thoughts are with all of you in this difficult hour.






Sincerely Yours in Christ,






Bishop Edward B. Scharfenberger


